
 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
It has been a very strange and difficult half term for us all, but as ever we are so 
grateful for your understanding and support throughout this time.  We are also very 
proud of our pupils who have shown real resilience and effort at this time and 
completing their school work under strange circumstances. 
As I said on my Facebook Live assembly last week, we wanted a way of saying 
thank you and well done.  So, we have bought a Pantomime for you to watch as a 
family.  It is available from now until the Friday 26th February so you can watch more 
than once if you wish.  It is called ‘Robin Hood and his Socially Distanced Friends!’ 
The way you can access the Pantomime at home is: 
Log into https://www.takeawayproductions.com/watch-now 
Password Feb142RH 
 
We do hope you all enjoy this little treat from us as a way of saying thank you and as 
ever keep safe and we do hope it is not too long until we see you all again. 
 
School is shut to all children on Friday 12th February due to an INSET day and it 
reopens to Key worker children again at 8.30am on Monday 22nd February 2021.  
Remote learning and lessons on continue on that day.  Please look out for links on 
the Facebook pages and on the school website. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
M Brownlee 
Head teacher 
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